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Oregon State Legislature 

900 Court St. NE 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Subject: Opposition to HB 3362 – Prioritize Enforcement of Existing Laws 

 

Dear Legislators, 

 

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding HB 3362. While legislative action 

is vital, the State of Oregon must first address its ongoing failure to enforce existing 

laws—especially those concerning human trafficking and child sexual abuse material 

(CSAM). 

 

I possess firsthand evidence of systemic negligence by Oregon law enforcement, 

government agencies, and judicial representatives in handling these crimes. My 

documented reports, which include clear evidence of trafficking and CSAM violations, 

have been ignored. State-funded organizations have failed to act in accordance with 

federal human trafficking laws, and key authorities continue to overlook these serious 

crimes. 

 

Before introducing new policies under HB 3362, the Oregon Legislature must take 

responsibility for ensuring that existing laws are upheld. If the state cannot enforce 

the protections already in place for trafficking survivors, how can it be trusted to 

implement additional measures? A government that turns a blind eye to its own 

failures has no business creating new legislation. 

 

I urge you to prioritize accountability. Investigate the negligence within Oregon’s 

government and law enforcement agencies. Survivors deserve justice, not empty 

policies. Until these fundamental issues are addressed, HB 3362 cannot and should 

not move forward. 

 

Sincerely, 



Misty Hill 

Defender of Truth and Justice 

971-977-9275 

 

P.s. most of your online forms are not ADA compliant. I struggle without 

accommodations via your online forms in Oregon.  


